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Friday 10th May 2024

Weekly Attendance (W/C 29/04/24)

AM 1 - 96% PM1-66.67%

AM 2 - 81.97% PM 2 - 80%

AM 3 - 90% PM 3 -78.67%

AM 4 - 89.09% PM 4 -87.23%

AM 5 - 87.5% PM 5 -94.81%

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s
absence — 01282 457235.

Preparing Your Child for Starting School

= Many of our children start primary school in September. We
have put some really helpful guides in reception to help

= prepare your child for school. Please grab one when passing.

Below is a letter received from NHS England this week
regarding pre-school vaccinations:

NHS

England

Marth West

Public Health Commissioning Team
NHS England Morth West
{Lancashire, South Cumbria, Cheshire and Merseyside)

April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

The measles, mumps and rubella (MMR) vaccine is one of the most studied vaccines
and millions of doses are given every year.

As your child starts school, we recommend that they have had two doses of the MMR
waccine o ensure they are fully protected, as the complications of measles can be
severe and life changing. You will also be protecting them against mumps and rubella,
which can also be serious illnesses.

Measles cases are rising in the North West so it is important that you check your child's
red book to see if they have had their pre-school booster vaccine and two doses of
MMR. If not, contact your GP surgery to make an appointment.

Please scan the QR code below for further information on the MMR vaccine.

This year your child will alsc be eligible for a free nasal flu vaccine and this will be
offered to them at their school during the autumn term.

Yours sincerely,

Tricia Spedding
Deputy Head of Public Health, NHS England Morth Waest

Mobile Phones

Despite numerous requests, mobile
phones continue to be an issue in
nursery. You must not enter the
nursery building using a mobile
phone.

No mobile
phones

Group Photos

E We have had multiple requests

: regarding the group photos. We
* have not yet had these back from

ETempest Photography. They can

= take a little while but we will share

these as soon as possible.
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Lost Property

= Please check our lost property box in reception for any

= items your child may be missing. Anything remaining will

be donated to charity after the May half term.

E Recent Learning

Last week we were comparing amounts
to 5 and saying when the amount is the
same in two groups.

| wonder if you can compare amounts

'MATHS
=to 5 at home i

E identifying when amounts are the same . Please follow the
= link below:

: https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/ladybird-
spots

* Upcoming Holidays

Nursery will be closed week
commencing 27th May 2024 for
half term.

This means the children will attend
nursery as normal on Friday 24th May and will return on
Monday 3rd June.

Have a great weekend everyone!
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